
James A Johnson replied (Mon, 14 Aug 2023 at 6:03 PM) 
To: "PDC Support" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

External Email 

I again thank you, Tabatha, and respect the time and effort you consumed to compile the email 

below. 

  

As I believe is the case for most candidates who conflict with the political opinions of the individual 

filing the complaint, Glen Morgan, my love for my hometown intensifies the regret I have for any 

inconsistencies my campaign financial reports may currently have.  

  

It is obvious that my social media posts which are not complementary to a candidate, Jessica Yeager 

running for Position 2 in the City of Spokane Valley, who supports Mr. Morgan’s political bias and 

extremism, are on the mark and MUST CONTINUE.  Why else would an individual from the west side 

of the state now evaluate my campaign from two years ago. 

  

This process has invigorated me and will help me spend time I do not have in hopes Ms. Yeager is 

not capable of regressing the City of Spokane Valley further! 

My team’s focus will be to remedy any inconsistencies to the satisfaction of the PDC out of respect to 

the voters of the City of Spokane Valley and our society as a whole. 

  

Expect a reply by August 28th as your original email requested. 

  

Take Care, Stay Healthy, 

James "JJ" Johnson 

  

James A Johnson replied (Fri, 25 Aug 2023 at 1:21 PM) 
To: "PDC Support" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  Cc: steveyucho@gmail.com  

External Email 

Good afternoon, Tabatha, and happy Friday! 

  

We have reviewed our records, made difficult because of the time since closing of the election, and 

have discovered that there was, inadvertently, two payments received from the Spokane Regional 

Labor Council.  Once check was for $500 and one was for $1000. 

  

We were hoping our accounting was in error, but the error appears to be our lack of discovery for 

being over the $1000 donation limit. 

  

I have copied Steve Yucho who acted as my treasurer for the campaign.  As mentioned in my 

opening response back to you, we are very interested in making this oversight right. 

  

Please reply to all and provide next steps in that regard and keep in mind that the account for the 

campaign was closed. 

  

Thank you, 

James "JJ" Johnson 
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